
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

March 6, 2022 
 

Scripture – Psalm 47 
 

Clap Your Hands 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

Prayer 
 

Psalm 34/Taste and See 
Mighty God 

 
Break Thou the Bread of Life 

 

Communion Thoughts – David Dold 
Communion 

 
On Zion’s Glorious Summit 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

“I Am the Bread of Life: The Sustainer” 
 

I Believe in Jesus 
 

Shepherding Prayer – Steve Kizer 
 

How Sweet, How Heavenly 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 
D-Group Training 

Today! 
5-6:00 p.m. 
The Atrium 

 

Wednesday 
Morning Ladies 

Bible Class 
Wednesday,  

March 9 
10:00 a.m. 

FLC 
 

Bible “PARTY” 
Thursday,  
March 10 

Home of Jeree 
Stambaugh 
7-8:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

February 27, 2022 

Benevolent                        $25.00 
Contribution               $20,058.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          175 
Faith Communities      Combined             
Children/Youth classes             33 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $56,872.00 
Given this Week           $3,218.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is also  
available during worship and class. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The T & B Ladies Retreat  

has been postponed but NOT cancelled!  

Stay tuned for exciting updates  

in the near future! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our Spring Quarter Teachers! 

Sunday Mornings 

Nursery - Christina Honig 

Preschool - Layai Toney 

K-3rd Grade - Paige & Brian Box 

4th- 6th Grade - Karla Wallace 

Wednesday Nights 

Preschool - Debbie Baber 

K-3rd Grade - Patricia Vail 

4th-6th Grade - Greg Stanford 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sunday Morning: We will not have youth group 
this morning since many of our students are gone 
on the Spring Retreat.  Teens are encouraged to 
join one of the college or adult Faith Communities 
for the morning. 

 Wednesday Night:   Every Wednesday night from 
7-8p.m. in the youth wing, we come together to 
play games, encourage and pray for one another in 
our youth small groups, and discover what it looks 
like to follow Jesus.  See you there! 

Spring Retreat:  Our teens have spent the  
weekend at Camp Lujo and will return this  
afternoon around 1:00.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our Sunday Supper  
at 6:00 this evening! 

 
Our Wednesday night devotional  

will be at 8:00 p.m. at M4C. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities meet  
following the worship hour  

  
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class which resumes this week. 

 
There are classes for children of all ages 

on Wednesday night as well! 
  
 
 

Counseling at The Corner:   
Ruth Kizer, one of our members who is a  

Licensed Counselor, offers counseling  
sessions at no cost for teens, men and  
women at The Corner.  Call the church 

office to schedule appointments. 

The FLC is now available for use during the 

week.  We have a paid team of guys to take 

down and set up chairs weekly.  It is not  

available yet for basketball.  If you would like to 

use the FLC for an event please call the church 

office to make a reservation. 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2022 Church Directories  

are now available.   

Please take 2 per family at this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Ladies are invited to the  

“Bible P.A.R.T.Y.”  

(Ponder, Apply, Respond, Tell, Y?) 

at the home of Jeree Stambaugh  

every Thursday evening from 7-8:30.   

The book of Esther will be the next topic. 

Invite a friend and carpool if possible. 

NEXT SUNDAY  
MARCH 13! 

Be sure to pick up one of the  

Rollins Newsletters.  If you would like to  

receive their monthly Newsletter via email, 

please let the church office know.  
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Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is also  
available during worship and class. 



 

 

 Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
March 6, 2022 

 
Rehab: Gordon Stewart had major foot surgery last week and is 
now at Advanced Rehab, Room 2212.  Theron Baber is also at 
Advanced Rehab, Room 1205.  
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 
Harvey, Jeannie Head, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, Ft. Sill, Lawton, OK 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, 
New York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army 
Base, El Paso, Texas 
*************************************** 

            Budget Pledge Cards 
 

Please be sure to return your budget pledge card asap.  
You can put it in one of the contribution boxes, or give 

it to one of the elders.   
 

 
You can also scan this QR code to record  

your pledge online. 


